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July 3, 2022  

 

Dear Tenant: 

 

Re:  Superior Court Application about Chief Building Official’s Order to Vacate 

Swansea Mews 

 Supplementary Affidavit 

 

As we told you in our June 30, 2022 letter, on Monday July 4, 2022 the Superior Court will 

decide if it will confirm the Chief Building Official’s order that the buildings at Swansea Mews 

are unsafe and that tenants cannot live there.  If the Court confirms the order, the City will 

also ask that the Court order everyone to leave the buildings at Swansea Mews while TCHC 

does emergency repairs.The Court has decided that there will be a hearing, in person, to 

address this situation on July 4 at 10:00 a.m. in courtroom 5-1 at the courthouse located at 

330 University Avenue. 

 

In our last letter we enclosed TCHC’s Responding Record that contained an affidavit 

(TCHC’s evidence for the hearing). Enclosed with this letter is a Supplementary Affidavit of 

TCHC that contains more evidence that TCHC will ask the court to consider.  

 

If you have any questions about this letter or the enclosed affidavit, you can contact Katie 

Douglas or Alana Abells using the contact details at the top of this letter.  

 

Yours Truly,  

 

 

Katie Douglas  

Legal Counsel  

 

 

 

Alana Abells  

Legal Counsel  


